
Dear Ms Hernandez, 

I may not live in Oregon, but I just has to write to say I oppose 
HB3494A because it is a bad law. It keeps declawing and 
debarking legal when these cruel and inhumane procedures 
should be absolutely illegal.  By still allowing this to be done in the 
US when other countries have banned this it makes the USA look 
barbaric.  

Best Regards, 

Judy Morgan 

11267B Slalom Lane 

Columbia, MD 21044 

 

 


